December 19, 2006

Honorable Members of the
West Allis Common Council
City Hall

West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Barbara Hart as a member of the Historical Commission of the City
of West Allis. Her five-year term will expire on December 31, 2011.

Ms. Hart has lived in West Allis over 51 years and resides at 1040 South 76" Street. She is the
mother of four children and grandmother of eight. She is a City of West Allis retiree.

Ms. Hart is a member of the West Allis Historical Society, Pabst Mansion, and Milwaukee
Museum. She volunteers at the Free Clinic, Log Schoolhouse, West Allis/West Milwaukee
Chamber of Commerce, West Allis Rotary Club, and food pantry/meal programs.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell,
Mayor
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